
 

 
 
 

 October 23, 2024 
 

Hi Everyone; 
At our 2-day woods walk we had a Great turnout. On Saturday we had 25 shooters, 
and on Sunday there were 19. The weather was wonderful and the chili was very 
good! Thanks to the Grubaugh’s for their work on the Chili Dinner,  and thanks to all 
that came out for this shoot. Gary Bevard was the Top Gun and took home the rifle 
barrel. 
  
Our next shoot is THE TURKEY SHOOT, Saturday November 2nd, host will be Dan 
Saltzman. This is a paper match and the prizes start off with a frozen turkey!  
 
We will also be shooting for the Top Gun and Hall of Shame targets. This year they 
have been painted by Trent Grove, can’t wait to see them. If you were Top Gun at 
any shoot this year, you’ll get a shot at that target’s hidden spot, the person with the 
closest shot takes that target home. Same with the Hall of Shame  target. I will have a 
list, but if you dry balled, or any other shameful incident, you are eligible to shoot at 
that target and try to win that one. 
 
I hope to do better at promoting the pistol shoots next year. With all that’s going on 
at the Turkey shoot I doubt we have time for it, but your welcome to bring your 
pistols.  
 
We gave out a lot of prizes at the woods walk shoot, if you have anything you’d like 
to donate as a Club Prize, I’m happy to add it to the box.  
 
I plan to camp Friday night, one more outing for the year. 
 Mark 
 
 
Upcoming Events: 
11-9 Bill Moose (this had a ?, so may want to confirm beforehand) 
11-16 & 17  Deathwinds  
11-24 Columbus Muzzleloaders  

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


